
 
28th February 2024 

 
 
Dear pupil and parent / guardian, 
 
Your child’s PPE Examination results and recent Professional Predictions have been sent out 
to you today. 
The PPE grades are generated from the examinations sat last half term.  They do not include 
any classwork, non-examination assessment, coursework or speaking and listening 
assessments.   
 
The Professional Predictions take into account all of the work your child has completed to 
date.  These are a prediction of your child’s final outcome in each subject, should they 
continue to work as they currently are. 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to attend a one to one meeting with a Senior 
Member of staff to discuss your child’s progress and attainment to date.  Meetings will take 
place from Monday 4th March. 
This meeting will be an opportunity to discuss the PPE results, Professional Predictions and 
any further support required for your child to achieve their best results in the Summer exam 
season. 
 
Appointments must be made via https://ysgolcwmbrombil.schoolcloud.co.uk/   
Please note that appointments will take place face to face in school and not online.   
 
We continue to be proud of all our Year 11 students as they prepare for their final 
assessments and exams.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs A. Taylor 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fysgolcwmbrombil.schoolcloud.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7CTAYLORA2%40Hwbcymru.net%7C60bf8e04831942b5446408dc384ebfb7%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638447158094152316%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=j6h1NwLCeeC5TWh%2FRkakxadTWF9zdGP%2FVw820ZX8Jc0%3D&reserved=0

